
October/November 2019 

Dear Partners and Friends, 

We want to thank you for standing with us and making it possible for us to work on the mission 
field.  “You can do what I cannot do. I can do what you cannot do. Together, we 
can do great things.”  Mother Teresa. 

This newsletter is for both October and November. We are traveling for the next two months. 
Mary and I will be together for the first month in the UK and Switzerland. Then I will travel to 
Myanmar while Mary stays in England where she will be ministering. We are blessed to have a 
volunteer to take care of the administration in the USA while we are both gone. 

Prayer request: 

Please pray for strength, protection and favor. In Myanmar I will be teaching over 70 hours in 
three Bible Schools and in three seminars in different areas of Myanmar. One area in Mesa we 
had to cancel because of conflict and decided to go to Kachine 
State. This will be my first time in Kachine State which is in the 
north of Myanmar. During this time, I will be at our Bible College 
in Yangon, visiting the Children’s Home and ministering at the new 
church in Mandalay. I will also visit our workers in Shan State. 

Praise Report: 

Mercy is one of the first children to come to the Children’s Home in 
Myanmar in 2008. Last year we sent her to school to learn to be a 
clothing designer. Recently she received an excellency award at the 
company that she works for. We are very proud of her as she uses 
her talents to excel and share God’s love. 

It is time to start thinking about blessing the Children at Christmas. 
Please pray about giving towards the Children’s Homes Christmas in Myanmar and Kenya. 
This is a joyous time for them to celebrate and share the Gospel with their communities. We 
will send the funds off to them in December. 

Thank you for your prayers and support. We are so grateful to have Partners with a heart for 
missions. We pray that God will bless you abundantly! 

In His service, 

Roger and Mary King 
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